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Regarding: Congressional

Message:

I have lived in Austin, TX since March 1989. I don't remember EVER having a democrat represent me in the US
Congress until Lloyd Doggett was redistricted to TX 37, where I live. I've never seen any town halls being held by
the previous congressional reps for my district (Lamar Smith, Michael McCaul and worst of all, Chip Roy). I was
very happy to FINALLY have someone to truly represent me. I have had the honor of working with Rep. Doggett;
he has brought much-needed attention to conditions at the Austin airport (and passed helpful legislation to aid
AUS); he is a defender of Ukraine and a woman's right to choose. TX 37 holds regular town halls with high
turnout; we want to KEEP Lloyd as our representative.

While I don't live in Rep. Casar's district, I am also a strong support of him and know that his constituents want to
keep him!

This redistricting is totally unnecessary and a bold, unconstitutional attempt by Trump to keep the House and Senate
in Republican hands. Do NOT fall prey to this cheating scheme. DO NOT REDISTRICT TX 37 or TX 35.

Thank you.





